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[FBIS Translated Text] .
While Sweden is using its diplomatic big guns to acquire information about the Swedish detainee at the
Guantanamo Base in Cuba, Denmark has still not raised the issue at ministerial level.

It is now six months since the United States transferred one Danish and one Swedish citizen to the base, which
contains just under 600 individuals suspected of links with the Taliban and al-Qa'ida.

Pressure for Information About Charges

Since then the Swedish Government has raised the matter with U.S. Secretary of State Colin Powell, for
example, and Assistant Defense Secretary Paul Wolfowitz.

"We have exerted pressure to acquire information about what he is charged with and for what reasons he
continues to be held," Swcdish Foreign Ministry press officer Katrina Ostergren says.

Low Danish Profile

The Danish Foreign Ministry, on the other hand, is maintaining a low profile vis-a-vis the United States.
Denmark has never raised the issue at ministerial level nor does it expect to do so.

"The Swedes pursue a very active line. We have opted to be kept updated by the relevant authorities. As long as
the United States is pursuing investigations, will adhere to this approach,” Foreign Ministry director Friis Ame
Petersen says. .

Persson Critical

On Monday [5 August] Swedish Prime Minister Goran Persson criticized the' Americans for the line they have
taken and prior to this the Swedish Government had requested a meeting on the issue with U.S. Ambassador
Bruce Carter.

According to Friis Arne Petersen, the Danish Foreign Ministry was in contact with the U.S. State Department as
recently as Thursday [8 August], but the Danish Foreign Ministry still does not know the nature of the
Americans' concrete suspicions regarding the Danish detainee.
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